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November 5, 2024

Dear South Street School Families, 

In addition to the wonderful letters and pictures the children have been creating in advance of Veterans Day, I
wanted to introduce the students to some of the special vocabulary that often surrounds this holiday.

Through mini-assemblies, the children will be introduced to the vocabulary terms "Honor,” “Courage,” and
“Service" this week, with special messages from real veterans courtesy of the Wounded Warrior Project. The
three assemblies can be found on my YouTube channel through the South Street School webpage, or through
the links above.

At the end of the week, you are encouraged to ask your children what they know about these words, and help
reinforce their meaning as we celebrate Veterans Day next week.

On Friday afternoon, three children in each class will be given an award for displaying either Honor, Courage,
or Service throughout this week. Next week, I’ll be sharing their pictures with our South Street School
community.

Thank you, and have a wonderful Veterans Day on November 11!

Regards,

John-Michael J. Jackson

Principal
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